
June 7, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Eric Hamburg 

IXTLAN 

201 Santa Monica Blvd., #610 

Santa Monica, CA 90401 

 

Dear Mr. Hamburg: 

 

Enclosed please find a copy of the videotape donated to the Assassination Records Review Board.   

 

I have also included a receipt for the purchase, and a form to sign.  Please return this form to me in 

the posted envelope, keeping in mind that government metered mail expires and needs to be put in the 

mail no later than one day after the posted date. 

 

The Review Board has tentatively scheduled a hearing in Los Angeles for September 27, 1996.  We 

would be interested in discussing having Mr. Stone provide testimony should the hearing take place. 

 

Thank you for your interest in the Assassination Records Review Board. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosures 


